
0
CENTRAL FILES

JUN 17 1977 

Dockot No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Comp any 

ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 
President 

TI Towers 
Post Office nox 351 
Cedar Rapids, LA 52406 

Gentlemen 

This acknowledges your letter dated June 7, 1977, relating to the 
review of the Mlanagemzent Control Systcm Consultant Review perform-ed 
by Lowe and Garrick, Inc.  

We will be happy to diocuse the report in detail with you and to 
review the document subsequent to the discussion. The ingvpector 
involved has an in-depth understanding of corporate managem nt as 
it pertains to the regulatory program and plant operations.  

e would like to set up a meeting between you and the inwpector 
during the week of June 27, 1977. Plesse notify this office of 
the most convenient time.

Should you have any further 
myself or any of my staff.

questions, please feel free to contact

Sincerely, 

James G. Keppler 
Director

cc: Mr. E. L. H}a-mond, 
Chief Engineer 
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IOWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Qf/'ce 

CEDAR RAPIDS, 10'A 

Nn AROuD 'ie:-77-1125 
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

AND PRIESIDENT 

June 7, 1977 

Mr. James G. Keppler 
Director 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

I have received your request to have one of your inspectors 
review the Management Review that we executed relative to 
the DAEC Management Control.  

Quite frankly, I fail to understand your insistence upon his 
review of this document since personnel moves are a highly 
sensitive part of any management activity.  

However, I would be more than willing to discuss this with 
your inspector and should he be able to assure me of his 
sensitivity to this type of a review and his in-depth under
standing of corporate management, I would be more than happy 
to discuss in detail the entire review with the inspector.  

Sincerely, 

Chairman of the Board and President 

DA:st 

cc: L. Liu 
R. Lowenstein 
J. Wallace 
L. Root 
M. Schafer (file) 
NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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